SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: BART Board of Directors

DATE: February 6. 2019

FROM: Carl Holmes, Assistant General Manager M
Planning, Development & Construction

SUBJECT: Surveillance Ordinance Documentation

Pursuant to the Surveillance Ordinance which requires that the Board of Directors receive documents
twenty-one days prior to a public discussion of any surveillance technology the District intends to
implement, attached is a proposed Surveillance Use Policy, along with an anticipated Surveillance Impact
Report, for research activities (“BART Research: Data collection & usage for research and learning™).

If you have further questions, feel free to contact me at 510-464-7592.

ce: Board Appointed Officers
General Manager
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff




